
From: Wheeler, Michael
Sent: 7/12/2010 5:27:11 PM
To: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
Cc: Campbell, Andrew (andrew.campbell@cpuc.ca.gov); Cho, Theresa

(theresa.cho@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: PG&E at the Wednesday All Party

Hi
Trina,

Sorry for the iate
contact- I've been hoping to get in touch with you aii day. I wanted to 
communicate to you that PG&E was being relied upon to deliver a summary of 
the interconnectedness of the three Applications being addressed at the 
Wednesday All-Party meeting. This responsibility was one of the reasons 
that we gave PG&E three times as much speaking time as anyone else.

It is my hope that
PG&E, as the applicant, had already planned to provide this summary of the 
landscape to Comrs. Grueneich and Ryan, and that this request does not detract 
from the pre-planned remarks.

Please feel free to 
contact me to discuss.

Many
thanks,

Michael Wheeler

Advisor to Commissioner Dian M. 
Grueneich

California Public Utilities 
Commission

(415) 703-5147
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